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Attachment B 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
SANTA BARBARA COUNTY 

PROPOSED BUDGET FOR THE 2012-2013 FISCAL YEAR 
 

Notice is hereby given that on Monday, June 11, 2012, at 9:00 a.m. in the Board of Supervisors’ Hearing 
Room, Fourth Floor, County Administration Building, 105 East Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara, 
California, the Board of Supervisors will meet for the purpose of conducting Public Hearings on the 
County’s Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2012-2013.  The Proposed Budget includes the County’s 
General Operational Budget as well as budgets of special districts governed by the Board of Supervisors. 
 
The hearings are scheduled for June 11 and June 13 with the Board of Supervisors’ final determination 
scheduled for June 15, 2012; however, the Board may choose to extend the hearings through June 22, 
2012.  A tentative daily schedule is available at the County Executive Office, 105 East Anapamu Street, 
Room 406, Santa Barbara, California; however, individual times on that schedule are subject to change. 
 
Any interested person may submit written comments and may appear and be heard regarding any item 
included in the proposed budgets and/or for the purpose of requesting the inclusion of additional items 
before and/or during the hearings.  The Board will receive staff’s recommended final budget changes 
which will be available for public review at least 72 hours before the Board takes final action on them. 
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons needing special assistance to 
participate in these hearings may contact the Clerk of the Board at (805) 568-2240.  Notification of at 
least 48 hours prior to the meeting will enable the Clerk to make reasonable arrangements. 
 
A copy of the 2012-2013 Proposed Budget will be available for public review on May 10, 2012 at the 
Clerk of the Board office, 105 East Anapamu Street, Room 407, Santa Barbara, California, between 8:00 
a.m. and 5:00 p.m. on weekdays. Copies will also be available at the County’s Fourth District office at 
401 East Cypress Avenue, Lompoc; and the Fifth District office at 511 East Lakeside Parkway, Santa 
Maria. Additional copies of the 2012-2013 Proposed Budget will be available for public review at all 
main libraries during library operating hours. 
 
Questions may be directed to the County Executive Office at (805) 568-3400.   
 
Witness my hand and seal this ______ day of ________ 2012. 
 
Michael Allen 
CLERK OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 
By___________________________________ 

Deputy Clerk 
 
 


